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PO BOX 609
MOUNT VERNON, OR 97865-0609
1-888-383-4132

January 19, 2016

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Skyline Telecom Inc. — Docket UT 14140 Report Pursuant to Paragraph 20 of Order No. 01

Dear Mr. King:

This report is filed on behalf of Skyline Telecom Inc. In Order 01 Docket UT-141470, the Commission
granted Skyline’s application for funding from the State USF Program in the amount of $49,581.00. In
Paragraph 20 additional reporting requirements were stipulated. Specifically, an accounting of the
funds was required by January 31, 2016. This letter will provide the final report for the use of these
funds.

Skyline completed the installation of Calix equipment and the related backup power equipment at the
end of September, 2015. All customers in the MT Hull exchange were then cutover to the Calix
equipment in October. Both telephone and data services were cutover from the existing facilities. This
new equipment allows for more reliable telecommunications and provides for greater broadband
capacity. Depending upon the quality of the copper drop, customers can expect speeds up to thirty
megabytes of download capacity.

The total cost of this project was $56,729.26. General funds were used to supplement the $49,581.00
received through the State USF Program. All $49,581.00 was spent on the equipment acquired for this
project.

Thank you for your attention to these matters.

Sincere,}y,

Vice-President, Manager



